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School Council Minutes

Present:   Mrs T Farrington
    Reception: Archie Shearer & Scarlett Stilgoe
 Year 1: Hugo Edge & Zainab Asif

    Year 2: Lilly Lavis-Beck & Finnleigh Lovatt 
 Year 3: Daniel Burton & TaraChakar

    Year 4: Sydnie McComish & Tobias Mott  
 Year 5: Aaron Frost & Lizzie Spalding
    Year 6: Bronwyn Parr & Ceejay Smith
Meeting Date: 04.04.14
	Agenda Item
	Action by whom
	Minutes/Notes

	1. Welcome and introduction to the meeting.
	T Farrington
	Mrs Farrington welcomed all the School Council Members to the meeting.

	2. Fund raising event
	T Farrington


	Mrs Farrington updated the children about the sports themed fund raising event:
The event will take place on Friday 16th May 2014 and will consist of a sports themed non uniform day and whole school challenge: To keep at least 1 ball bouncing for the duration of the day from 9.15am to 3.00pm.

CJ suggested it be called the ‘Bounceathon’ which the School Council was in agreement with.

All children will be charged 50p and the monies raised will be used for buying sports equipment.

Bronwyn, CJ, Aaron, Tobias, Sydnie and Lizzie kindly volunteered to draft out a letter and a timetable allocating classes a set time to work on the event, this will be handed in to Mrs. Farrington by Friday 11th April 2014.
School Council members are to feedback to their classes and each class will decide how they will fill in their allocated time to the ‘Bounceathon’.



	3. Any Other Business
	Issue raised from Year 5
Bronwyn Parr
	Year 5 have queried if at lunch time the Pasta King could be served in a box and served with a choice of sauces e.g. mayonnaise, salad cream bbq sauce or tomato sauce.
TF to speak to Julia Ingram.

Bronwyn raised an issue about water bottles being used in classrooms.  Some classes have access to water bottles and others have access to a cup in the classroom.  Bronwyn is concerned about hygiene issues, which was also reinforced by other School Council members. 

Tobias to sort out a meeting with Mrs Roobottom where Bronwyn, Lizzie, Tobias and Finnleigh will discuss this issue.
The next meeting will be held on Friday 9th May, 9.15am.

The meeting closed.
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Mrs. B. M. Roobottom – Head Teacher


